Investigative Committee requests Prosecutor’s Office to transfer from
police files over school child’s poisoning in Buryatia

The Buryatia Office of the Investigative Committee is requesting the prosecutor’s office to transfer
files of a check into poisoning of a school child with an unknown liquid at school in the city of Ulan-
Ude from the police to investigators for more thorough procedural check including that of the school
staff.
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